The Bootstrap Collaborative

We recently conducted our first annual Baby Pitch Competition. The was an event just for CWC
students where they were able to pitch their own business idea to a panel of judges for cash
prizes. Idea Inc., who sponsored the event, provided one of the judges- Lynne McAuliffe. The
other two judges were Paul Huberty, Executive Director of the Wind River Development Fund,
and our own Dean of Business and Industry, Brittany Yeates. It was a great collaboration of
faculty, community, and ecosystem partners for entrepreneurship. Congratulations to our
student winners: Tanner Byrd (1st prize and audience choice award with his online sticker
business ), Taylor Green and Shay Chand (2nd place with a photography business), and Alora
and Ben Nelson (3rd place with their shaved ice business)
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